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Jenna Kay

From: Jeffrey Delapena
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 10:49 AM
To: Jenna Kay
Subject: FW: County Climate Project Community Advisory Group to hold final meeting on March 

26

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Jenna, 
 
Forwarding for your records. 
 
Thanks, 
Jeff 
 
From: William K Mathison <wkmathison55@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 10:48 AM 
To: Jeffrey Delapena <Jeffrey.Delapena@clark.wa.gov> 
Subject: Re: County Climate Project Community Advisory Group to hold final meeting on March 26 
 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
 

This group needs to be defunded!   
 
On Fri, Mar 21, 2025 at 7:58 AM Jeffrey Delapena <Jeffrey.Delapena@clark.wa.gov> wrote: 

COUNTY CLIMATE PROJECT COMMUNITY ADVISORY GROUP TO 
HOLD FINAL MEETING ON MARCH 26 

 
News Release from Clark Co. WA Communications 
Posted on FlashAlert: March 20th, 2025 4:28 PM 

Vancouver, Wash. – The Clark County Climate Project Community Advisory Group will meet at 5:30 pm 
Wednesday, March 26. 

  

The Community Advisory Group (CAG) is made up of 20 county residents who were appointed by the 
county manager. The group is helping the county develop policy recommendations to implement new 
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state climate change planning legislation for the Planning Commission and County Council to consider. 
The legislation emphasizes that planning and policy decisions related to climate change do not impact 
us all in the same way. The CAG is one of three advisory groups supporting the county’s Climate Project. 

  

This will be the group’s last meeting as they wrap up their work for the Climate Project. The meeting will 
be held in a hybrid format with both in-person and virtual participation options. Attend in Room 680 of 
the Public Service Center, 1300 Franklin St., or join virtually through information provided at: 
https://clark.wa.gov/community-planning/community-advisory-group. 

  

The meeting is open to the public and includes a brief public comment period. A recording of the 
meeting will also be available for viewing afterwards. 

  

To learn more about county climate planning, sign up for project updates, submit a comment, review 
meeting recordings, or learn about future community advisory group meetings, please visit the project 
website at https://clark.wa.gov/community-planning/climate-change-planning. 

  

The county’s Climate Project is being funded by a state grant. The Washington Department of 
Commerce climate planning grant is supported with funding from Washington’s Climate Commitment 
Act (CCA). The CCA supports Washington’s climate action efforts by putting cap-and-invest dollars to 
work reducing climate pollution, creating jobs, and improving public health. Information about the CCA 
is available at www.climate.wa.gov. 

Sent via FlashAlert Newswire. Replies to this message do NOT go back to the sender. 
View in Other Languages 
Click here to unsubscribe from FlashAlerts. 

  

 
 
 
--  
Sincerely, 
Keith Mathison 
Battle Ground, WA 
360-903-5951 
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